
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Alana Canning (alana@smcleanhalifax.ca), ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 
recognizes the contributions of 

Bethany Colley 

June 2, 2023 – Since joining ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax 
Region fourteen months ago, Bethany Colley has proven 
herself to be one of the most reliable and dependable 
employees anyone could ask for!  Her cheerful demeanor and 
eagerness to jump into any job has made her not just 
invaluable to us, but she is most certainly our EVERYDAY 
HERO! 

As a Commercial Supervisor, Bethany has not only served 
many of our customers but has also worked with many of our 
field-level employees.  Bethany’s great smile and warm 
personality complements her consistent reliability and flexibility 
on the job!  Bethany is always looking to learn new things.  Her 
interconnectivity with customers and staff is certainly second to 
none!  Time and again, Bethany leads by example proving that 
she is not only an asset but an undeniable EVERYDAY HERO 

for ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region! 

While Bethany may have only been us with us for a little over a year, she has definitely 
become an invaluable member of the ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region family and 
absolutely an EVERYDAY HERO!  We look forward to many more years of enjoying her great 
smile! 

“Thank you Bethany for everything you do and quite simply just being you!   
You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

Keegan Colville 
President 

ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 
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